
SYMPATHY: We offer our sympathy, prayers and support to 
the family, relatives and friends of Finbar Cleary, brother of 
Ber Cleary, Coore buried this weekend in Coore.  May He 
Rest in Peace. 
ANNIVERSARY MASSES:  The next date for January is 
Sunday 25th in Mullagh & Coore and Saturday 24th in Quilty 
The other weekend Masses are kept for First Anniversaries 
and Months Minds. The dates for February are Sunday 8th & 
Sunday 22nd in Mullagh & Coore Church and Saturday 7th & 
Saturday 21st in Quilty Church.  Please contact the parish 
Office 065 7087161 from 9.30am to 1.30pm Monday to Friday 
if you would like to book a Mass. 
K.I.B. LOTTO / WWW.LOCALLOTTO.IE:  Lucky numbers for 
5th January 2015 were 2,16,21,22.  No Jackpot winners.  €100 
winner:  Robert Johnson, Quilty East.  €20 each to: Michael, 
H. P.J. & Gerry c/o O’Kellys.  Ger Mescall, Clonadrum.  Phil 
Frawley, Mullagh.  Malak Costello, Wood Rd, Kilrush.  P & P 
O’Loughlin, Dereen.  Next draw McCarthy’s 12/01/15. Next 
weeks jackpot is €10,400.  
KILMURRY IBRICKANE GAA CLUB DEVELOPMENT FUND 
(300 CLUB) DRAW RESULTS: for January 2015: €500 John 
Talty & Joe Egan, Knockliscrane, Miltown Malbay €100 
Winners: Thomas Galvin Jnr, Quilty, Michael & Phil Sexton, 
Mountscott Mullagh, Kathleen & Angela Falsey, Seafield, 
Famous Five, c/o Karen McInerney, Quilty, John Cooney, 
Quilty.  The next draw will take place on Monday the 2nd of 
February 
KILMURRY IBRICKANE CLUB BINGO:  Monday nights 
Cooney’s 8.30pm. 
KIB GAA LADIES CLUB BINGO:  Every Wednesday at 
8.30pm in  the Armada, Spanish Point.  All welcome. 
SOCIETY OF SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL RECRUITMENT: 
your locally based St. Vincent de Paul Conference is currently 
looking for volunteers to join them in carrying out their work. 
Full training and support will be given to anyone who wishes to 
become a member. If interested please feel free to contact us 
at 0862168749, leave a message and we will phone you back 
to both discuss any queries you may have about being an St 
Vincent de Paul Volunteer as well as the work we undertake in 
our community.  
HOUSE AVAILABLE TO RENT: In Mullagh.  Contact Caroline 
on 086 8966382 for more information.  
CROSSES OF ANNAGH PUB: Zumba is back, every Tuesday 
@ 7.30pm, with Kettlebells @ 8.15pm. €6 per class, or €10 
deal for both! Plus we have a fab new class: "Kardio Kick 
Kettlebells", every Thursday morning @ 11am, for one hour 
€7. With Christina Cawte. 
MARTY MORRISSEYS CHRISTMAS CONCERT DVD: As a 
result of the reaction to the Concert, If you are interested in a 
DVD, please give your name to either Caroline in the Parish 
Office in Mullagh  065 7087161 or to Beatrice O’Dwyer in 
O’Dwyers’s XL shop and post office in Quilty so that we can 
gauge some idea of how many we should produce. The price 
of the DVDs will be known at a later date.  
CLARECARE ANNUAL DINNER DANCE: This will be on 
Sunday 25th January in the Armada Hotel, dinner at 5.30pm.  
Music by Dave Culligan Band.  Tickets €20 for sale in Miltown 
Post Office and Clare Care, Ballard Road.   
CLOTHES APPEAL:  in aid of Special Olympics Ireland 
Volunteers Team for the World Games on Wednesday the 
21st and Friday the 23rd Of January from 3-6 at the Church 
carpark in Miltown Malbay. All clothes, shoes, bedding, 
curtains etc welcome. For more information please contact 
Niamh Vaughan on 0862219669. 
JOSEPH WOULFE CUTS HAIR:  from his home in Emelagh, 
Quilty. From a converted Bus. Fully equipped with electricity, 
water and heating. Ladies and Gents hair cuts welcome. 
Tuesday to Friday 11 am to 5 pm. 0857678000 
 

ST. VINCENT de PAUL ANNUAL CHURCH GATE 
COLLECTION: The local branch of the St. Vincent de 
Paul Society will be making the annual Church Gate 
Collection next weekend (17/18 January) in Quilty, 
Mullagh and Coore.  Your generosity will be greatly 
appreciated in these difficult times. It is only with your help 
that we can continue to be of assistance to those in need 
of our services.  God bless and Happy New Year! 
MULLAGH ENTIRE DRAMA CLUB:  Are looking for some 
props for their play “Cupid wore skirts” in February.  If 
anyone has old red velvet curtains, roll top writing desk, 
old booking keeping ledgers.. All items will be returned 
after to owners.  Contact Ann 087 9742791 or Gregory 
087 7833820 if you can help out. 
ST JOSEPH’S SECONDARY SCHOOL SPANISH POINT 
FUNDRAISING DRAW: St Joseph’s Spanish Point is 
starting a confined 300 CLUB.  The first draw will take 
place in January and every month after that with 
1st  winner receiving €500, 2nd winner €300 and 3rd 
winner €200. You can pay on line at 
www.stjosephsspanishpoint.com or pay by cheque or cash 
at the school. You can pay in full or 4 instalments of 
€25.  For more information call 0657084311 
COME TAKE PART IN GO FOR LIFE: Go For Life sports 
and games for over 55's resumes on Tuesday 20th 
January in Teach Cheoil, Kilrush with two one hour 
sessions 11am and 3pm.  Everyone is welcome.  Come 
make new friends and join in the fun.  The games are easy 
to play and the craic is great.  Come on your own or bring 
a friend.  Cost €2.  For more information phone Eliza at 
the West Clare Family Resource Centre on 065 9052173. 
THE CARERS ASSOCIATION:  are providing QQI 
(FETAC) Healthcare Support Major Award training in your 
area for more information contact the training unit on 057 
93 70221.  
TOASTMASTERS:  The first meeting of 2015 for the 
Kilrush and District Club will be held at the Haven Arms 
meeting room in Kilrush on this Tuesday January 13. The 
club will be celebrating their ten year anniversary this year. 
Plans are in motion to hold a special dinner celebration in 
the coming weeks and they would encourage past and 
present members to come along and join in the 
celebrations. All are welcome to start the year by coming 
along to their gathering on this Tuesday at 8.30pm where 
current members will extend a huge welcome.  
THE KILLALOE DIOCESAN YOUTH COUNCIL:  are 
having an overnight in Spanish Point on Friday 16th 
January.  The night is to welcome new members to the 
council and to plan for the year ahead.  It promises to be a 
night of fun, faith and friendship. It is open to any young 
person aged 16 and over. You do not have to be a 
member of the Youth Council to come alone.  Bus will 
leave Ennis on Friday night and return on Saturday 
afternoon.  For further details contact any one of the 
following: Tracy Murray to 065 7087329, Jerry Carey 086 
250 8444, Cora Guinnane 087 2400 135 or Donagh 
O’Meara 087 232 2140 

PEACE 
It does not mean to be in a place 
Where there is no noise, trouble 

Or hard work.  It means to 
Be in the midst of those things 
And still be calm in your heart 
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MASSES FOR THE COMING WEEK 

MULLAGHMULLAGHMULLAGHMULLAGH  
Sat.10th@11am. Patrick Mungovan    Months Mind 
 

Sun.11th@11am. Special Intention 
 

Sun.18th@11am. Special Intention 
  

QUILTY  

Sat.10th@7pm. Special Intention 
 

Sat.17th@7pm. Special Intention 
 

COORE 
Sun.11th@9.30am. Kathleen Goodyear nee Hehir   1st Anniversary 
 Ivy Hehir  1st Anniversary 
 

Sun.18th@9.30am. Special Intention 
 
 
 
 

SUNDAY 18/01/2015 

MINISTRY OF THE WORD 
MULLAGH 
Sun.18th@11am. Mairead Clancy 
QUILTY 
Sat.17th@7pm.  Anthony Murphy 
COORE  
Sun.18th@9.30am.        Michael King 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 
MULLAGH 
Sun.18th@11am. Anthony Murphy & Rita Corry 
 

QUILTY 
Sat.17th@7pm.  Máire O’Gorman & Sr. Mary Meade 
 

COORE   
Sun.18th@9.30am.        Ann Hanrahan & Blath Sexton 
 
 

ALTAR SERVERS 
MULLAGH 
Sun.18th@11am. Group C 
 

QUILTY 
Sat.17th@7pm. Group C 
 

COORE 
Sun.18th@9.30am.        Group A 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ROSARY ROTA 
Sat.10th January in Quilty at 7pm: Anne O’Kelly 

Sat.17th January in Quilty at 7pm: Anthony Murphy 

Sat. 24th January in Quilty at 7pm: Mary McCarthy 

Sat.31st January in Quilty at 7pm: Eddie Donnellan 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Tracy & Claire Murray would like 
to thank the children who took 

part in the Christmas Eve Carol 
singing and Nativity in Coore 

Church.  A big thank you to those 
who supported the collection for 

the West Clare Mini Marathon 

Cancer Centre.  A total of €340 was 

collected on the night. 
________________________________ 

 
Last year in our parish 2014... 

Baptisms 21 

Communion 32 

Confirmation 21 

Marriage 36 

Deaths 14 

My Lord God, 

I have no idea where I am going, I do not see 
the road ahead of me. I cannot know for certain 

where it will end, nor do I really know my self, 
and the fact that I think that I am following 
your will does not mean that I am actually 

doing so.  But I believe that the desire to please 
you does in fact please you. And I hope I have 
that desire in all that I am doing. I hope that I 

have that desire in all that I am doing. I hope 
that I will never do anything apart from that 

desire. And I know that if I do this you will lead 
me by the right road though I may know 
nothing about it. Therefore will I trust you 

always though I may seem to be lost and in the 
shadow of death. I will not fear, for you are ever 

with me, and you will never leave me to face 
my perils alone.  
Thomas Merton 


